
TOWN OF NEWBURGH DEPUTY SUPERVISOR SCOTT MANLEY  

RECEIVES THE KIWANIS EVERYDAY HERO AWARD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On October 30th, Town of Newburgh Deputy Supervisor Scott Manley received the Everyday Hero 

Award from the Kiwanis Club of Newburgh during the 101st Installation Dinner at the Temple Hill 

Tavern in New Windsor.  Town of Newburgh Deputy Supervisor Scott Manley was recognized 

for his many years of public service; continuous support of local businesses; ensuring access to 

food, PPE/masks, and other necessities; and, using his Facebook platform to keep the community 

informed and connected to much-needed resources during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

Deputy Supervisor Scott Manley worked 25 years in the Town of Newburgh Police Department 

to ensure public safety and retired as a Sergeant in 2008.  During the COVID-19 pandemic, Deputy 

Supervisor Scott Manley ensured that people in need of food, PPE/masks, and other necessities 

had access to them.  He continues to inform the community about current events and vital resources 

via his Facebook platform. 

 

Deputy Supervisor Scott Manley thanks the Kiwanis Club of Newburgh for the Everyday Hero 

Award.  He is also grateful to the Kiwanis Club for their dedication, generosity, and good work to 

improve the lives of others through altruistic and exemplary service. 

 

Congratulations Deputy Supervisor Scott Manley for being an Everyday Hero! 
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